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origins of chemical elements. The Giant Magellan Telescope began casting its primary mirrors in 2005 
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that Borobudur was built above the floor of a dried-out paleolake. Examining samples from excavations 
in 1974 and 1977, Ganapathi Thanikaimoni could not... 101 KB (10,935 words) - 17:07, 18 March 2024
Wahlstrom, Ernest E (1974). "History of Geologic Investigations, Engineering Design, and Construction 
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whole-tone scale. These excavations, carried out by Leonard Woolley in the 1920s, uncovered 
non-degradable fragments of instruments and the voids left by the... 72 KB (8,408 words) - 20:24, 15 
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(2013). "Journal of Modern Transportation: Key technologies for construction of Jinping traffic tunnel 
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Ecological design or ecodesign is an approach to designing products and services that gives special 
consideration to the environmental impacts of a product... 35 KB (4,240 words) - 13:27, 12 March 2024
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Associated Architects of Grand Central Terminal, had... 173 KB (18,783 words) - 12:36, 21 January 
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Completed in 1964 after nine years of construction, Shihmen was Taiwan's first multi-purpose water 
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Guatemala and Indonesia and there were excavations in the Near East, Egypt, Sudan and the UK. The 
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 allowing vehicles and pedestrians to continue using the ground-level area in a similar way as before 
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Shoring and Deep Excavation (Part - 1) | Skill-Lync | Workshop - Shoring and Deep Excavation (Part 
- 1) | Skill-Lync | Workshop by Skill Lync 1,079 views 3 years ago 20 minutes - In this workshop, we 
will talk about “Shoring and Deep Excavation,”. Our instructor tells us the factors affecting ground 
movements, ...
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Taipei 101 - Structural Engineering Explained - Taipei 101 - Structural Engineering Explained by 
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China is Drilling a 32,808 -feet Deep Hole into the Earth. Here’s Why | Vantage on Firstpost - China 
is Drilling a 32,808 -feet Deep Hole into the Earth. Here’s Why | Vantage on Firstpost by Firstpost 
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Construction workers can't believe this machine. Incredible modern construction technology. - 
Construction workers can't believe this machine. Incredible modern construction technology. by 
AKLA GELEN 3,730,481 views 1 year ago 8 minutes, 42 seconds - Today, new technologies in 
construction, are being developed at a breakneck pace. Imagine what the jobsite would be like 
today ...
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Awesome Chinese Workers, They Build Roads On Cliffs And Do The Most Dangerous Jobs by 
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